Happy New Year Rabbits!

We are so sorry we can't start our new year and new term together but here are some activities

for you to do at home and we hope to see you tomorrow.

Our topic for this term is ‘Travelling around our Wonderful World' and we are starting with a book all about travelling around the world. You will be able

to find a digital version of the book ‘Around the World with Max and Lemon’ on Seesaw.

In Maths we will begin the term looking at money and it would be a great idea to spend some time today looking at the coins and notes we use and

thinking about their value.

British Coins and Notes

For our Geography we are going to be naming and locating the seven continents and five oceans. Here is a link to some short clips to help you get started.
Continents and Oceans



https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zyhp34j/articles/zw7gsk7%23z43vcxs
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zyhp34j/articles/zw7gsk7%23z43vcxs

